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NEW CHANGES IN THE HARBOR? 
THE CITY HAS HIRED A NEW HARBORMASTER, PAUL BLANK. 
WHAT CHANGES DOES HE CONTEMPLATE IN THE HARBOR? 

 

The zoom webinars have been so successful during COVID that Speak up Newport will be simulcasting the live 
program via ZOOM for those that cannot attend in person. 

 

On May 3, 2021, the City of Newport Beach appointed a new Harbormaster. Come hear Paul Blank, after serving 
his first summer as Harbormaster, give a state of the harbor including new changes he sees coming to the 
harbor, addressing the issues below and more. 
 

• What is the status of the current dredging project? 
• What is the status of the CAD disposal project? 
• What are City responsibilities in patrolling the harbor? 
• What are the Sheriff’s responsibilities in patrolling the harbor? 
• What new regulations should harbor users be aware of? 
• What new City projects are planned for the harbor? 

 
If you have a question you would like to ask Paul please send it to: question@speakupnewport.com 

Attendees will also have the opportunity to submit questions during the meeting. 
 
 

SPEAKER 

 

PAUL BLANK 
CITY OF NEWPORT BEACH 
HARBORMASTER 

 
Civic Center Community Room 

Thursday, September 16, 2021 
Reception: 5:15 - Program 6:00 To 7:00 PM 

100 Civic Center Drive 
Newport Beach, CA 92660 - (949) 224-2266 

 
To participate in this FREE Webinar please register at: 

http://www.speakupnewport.com/new-changes-in-the-harbor/ 
No Registration required for the LIVE Event 
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